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Property owners who filed an Informal Review should have received their determination letter. If you are 
still not satisfied with the value or did not file an Informal Review and want to have the assessment 
reviewed, there is another opportunity to file, if you do not believe you can sell your house for the current 
assessed value.  
 
The Board Assessment Review will meet on Grievance Day, Tuesday, May 28th from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 
p.m. and 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the Northwest Amherst Community Center, located at 220 Northpointe 
Pkwy, Amherst, NY 14228. There will be additional appointments available on Thursday, May 30 and 
Monday, June 3. If you would like to schedule an appointment, please call the Assessor’s Office at  
716-631-7038.  
 
Residents are not required to do an in-person hearing, and can have their assessment reviewed by 
mailing in or dropping off paperwork to the Assessor’s Office (5583 Main Street, Williamsville, NY 
14221). Homeowners must file a RP-524 and have all supporting documentation submitted to the 
Assessor’s Office by 8:00 p.m. Tuesday, May 28th. This would include comparable sales, pictures and 
anything else homeowners feel would help the BAR in reviewing and determining the property’s value.  
 
For additional information, please visit: https://townofamherst.prosgar.com.   

https://www.tax.ny.gov/pdf/current_forms/orpts/rp524_fill_in.pdf
https://townofamherst.prosgar.com/

